
SAT 
 
The SAT is a globally recognized college admission test that lets you show colleges what you know and how well you can 
apply that knowledge. It tests your knowledge of reading, writing and math.  
 

*Phoenixville Area High School is a testing center for the October 2023 exam. The October exam is the last paper 

and pencil exam that PAHS will offer.  

**College Board has started the transition to digital exams only. All SAT exams will be digital starting with the 

March 2024 exam and moving forward. 

 

Test Date Registration Deadline Late Registration- Fee Required 

August 26, 2023 July 28, 2023 July 29th-August 15th  

*October 7, 2023 September 7, 2023 September 8th-September 26th   

November 4, 2023 October 5, 2023 October 6th- October 24th   

December 2, 2023 November 2, 2023 November 3rd-November 21st  

**March 9, 2024 February 23, 2024 February 24th-February 27th  

**May 4, 2024 April 19, 2024 April 20th-April 23rd    

**June 1, 2024 May 16, 2024 May 17th- May 21st   

 
Students should consult with their School Counselor to determine when to take the test if needed. 
 

For more information or to register please visit www.collegeboard.org.  

 

College board has implemented the following SAT identification requirements to ensure test integrity:  

• ALL test takers must have an admissions ticket on test day.  
o If the student arrives at their test center without their admissions ticket, they will be turned away. 

 

• ALL students must upload a photo of themselves when they register online. 
 

• In addition to their admissions ticket, on the test day ALL test takers must have acceptable ID: driver’s license, 
passport, or school ID.  

o If the student does not have a photo ID to go along with their admissions ticket they will be turned 
away. 

o Unacceptable ID: credit card, social security card, birth certificate 
 

• Students needing to change their test date, must do so prior to the late registration fee dates listed above. These 
changes must be made directly with College Board and there is a fee to make changes. 
 

• Students must be extra cautious when entering their birth date when registering. If they make an error and show 
up on test day, and their birth date doesn’t match their ID, admission ticket or the centers roster- they will be 
turned away. 
 

• Beginning with the March 2024 exam, all SAT exams will be digital. Please review the digital exam information. 
 

• The Counselors do not have access to the student’s College Board user names and passwords. Students must 
write these down so that they can view their scores and/or register for another exam if needed. Students must 
register online at www.collegeboard.org or call College board directly at 1-866-756-7346 with questions/concerns. 

 

http://www.collegeboard.org/
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/digital
http://www.collegeboard.org/

